
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
July 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

‘The Rocky Horror Picture Show’ Theatre Visit 

Psychology and Health and Social Care are excited to offer our Sixth Form students a wonderfully unique 
experience. Having been seen by over 35 million theatregoers, The Rocky Horror Show is the story of two 
squeaky clean college kids – Brad and his fiancée Janet. When, in a twist of fate, their car breaks down outside 
a creepy mansion whilst on their way to visit their former college professor, they meet the charismatic Dr 
Frank’n’Furter. It is an adventure they will never forget, filled with fun, frolics, frocks, and frivolity.  
 
This links to the Psychology curriculum in terms of normative social influence and conformity, deviation from 
social norms, gender, identity, pop culture and diversity.  
In Health and Social Care, this theatre visit would link directly with human development and empowerment as 
we explore gender, identity, social and peer influence, enablement, equality, and diversity 
 
The visit will take place on Wednesday 15th January 2025 at the Cliffs Pavilion. The performance starts at 8pm 
and students will be expected to make their own travel arrangements. We will be meeting outside the theatre 
at 7.30pm. If your child is interested in being considered for this theatre trip, then please complete the Consent 
Form attached and return this to Mrs. Wall or Mrs. Cooke. Payment for the trip will be required via Scopay no 
later than the 31st of October 2024.  
 
The details of the trip are as follows: 

Date:

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:atwomey@sweynepark.com

